
14th June 2018 Inspection at Baan Mo Market and The 
Old Siam Plaza 

 

No IPR Violation at Baan Mo Market  

and The Old Siam Plaza 

On 14th June 2 0 1 8, the DIP and the Metropolitan Police Bureau inspected Baan 

Mo Market and The Old Siam Plaza. The officers did not find any IPR infringing activities. 

 

 


